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4 April 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
  
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

I am delighted to be able to formally announce that Ms Imogen Wallis will be joining us 
immediately after Easter as our Deputy Headteacher. 
 
Ms Wallis has been described as an important part of the school community, is always ready for 
action and relentlessly supportive of children in achieving their best, both in terms of their progress 
and levels of attainment. 
 
Ms Wallis ensures consistently high expectations of teaching and learning across all curricular 
subjects by guaranteeing the requirements of the primary curriculum are met, whilst making learning 
inspirational, creative, engaging and fun.  She is approachable, a team player and has worked in 
partnership with parents, governors and her wider school community. 
 
Ms Wallis has relevant experience to bring from a range of school settings in both London and 
Ipswich; and has a proven track record using pedagogical approaches which best fit the needs of all 
children. 
 
In her own words, “perhaps most importantly, I consider children to have the right to the best 
possible standards of education and kept at the heart of everything we do.” 
 
I am sure you will all join me in welcoming Ms Wallis.  We look forward to benefitting from both her 
experience and leadership.    

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Mr. Ian Page, BSc (Jt Hons.), PGCE, MSc, NPQH 
LA Associate Headteacher 
Interim Headteacher    
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